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WFFM – World Federation of Friends of Museums  December 28, 2024 
Rue du Musée, 9, 1000 Bruxelles - Belgium 
c/o WFFM-FMAM Paris office 
FFSAM 
16-18 rue de Cambrai, 75019 Paris - France 

to 
Monsieur Philippe Jost,  
Président de l’établissement public chargé de la conservation et de la restauration de la  
Cathédrale Notre-Dame de Paris- EPRNDP 
2 bis Cité Martignac, 75007 Paris 

To all the workers and donators 
who contributed to the renovation 

of Notre-Dame de Paris 
 
Mr. President, 
The World Federation of Friends of Museums promotes international cooperation 
between worldwide Associations of Friends of Museums, fostered on mutual 
understanding, exchange of information and sharing experiences in order to preserve and 
celebrate our cultural heritage as a unified community. 

We congratulate and thank all the skilled workers and numerous donators from 150 
countries who contributed to the renovation of Notre-Dame de Paris. 

We are very proud that this fundamental monument of our common cultural heritage was 
rebuilt in only 5 years. 

More than restoring a cathedral, this achievement enlightens our core values of cultural 
sharing, cooperation and solidarity. It makes us optimistic for their future. 

We believe that together, we will be able to face the challenges of protecting and 
developing the cultural assets inherent to our identity by spreading knowledge and 
preserving our cultural heritage intact for future generations. 

 

Italo Scaietta, President 
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